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Administration 

 

Commission Meeting Memo: 

01/02/24 

To: City Commissioners 

Subject: City Boards/ Committees  

 

Dear Commissioners, 

As we begin a new year, I would like to provide an update on the status of city boards and 

committees with an expiration date of 12-31-2023. 

1. Planning and Zoning Board: 

• Scott Bullinger has expressed a keen interest in being reappointed to the 

Planning and Zoning Board. His continued dedication and valuable insights make 

him a strong candidate for reappointment. 

2. Dickinson Municipal Airport Authority: 

• Jon Frantsvog has conveyed his desire for reappointment to the Dickinson 

Municipal Airport Authority. Jon's expertise and commitment have significantly 

contributed to the authority's success. 

3. Southwest Water Authority: 

• Jason Bentz has communicated that he does not wish to be considered for 

reappointment to the Southwest Water Authority. We appreciate Jason's past 

contributions and will begin the process of identifying a suitable replacement for 

the vacant position. 

I recommend that we proceed with reappointing Scott Bullinger and Jon Frantsvog based on 

their positive impact and commitment to their respective roles. Additionally, we will begin the 

search for a qualified candidate to fill the upcoming vacancy on the Southwest Water Authority. 

 

Thank You, 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 
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